

ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON

2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135 3193 (617) 254 0100 FAX (617) 783 2947

June 7, 1999

Most Reverend John C. Wester Auxiliary Bishop of San Francisco 445 Church Street San Francisco, CA 94114-1799

Dear Bishop Wester:

In response to you letter to Cardinal Law, I am forwarding the enclosed testimonial regarding Response to you letter to Cardinal Law, I am forwarding the enclosed testimonial regarding Response to you letter to Cardinal Law, I am forwarding the enclosed testimonial regarding as a Chaplain with the Veteran's Administration. As noted on the enclosed form, Father Scanlan is a priest in good standing and is presented for faculties to minister in the Archdiocese of San Francisco, particularly at Saint Pius Parish in Redwood City where he is residing.

If you have any questions relative to this testimonial, please let me know.

With my personal regards, I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend William F. Murphy Vicar General, Moderator of the Curia

Enc.